
      2022 

                     

May Newsletter 
  

A Note From Our Principal  

April was a busy month! We had such a wonderful time celebrating Week of the Young Child 

and Earth Day! Our students learned all about the lifecycle of ladybugs and ways to keep the 

Earth clean. We also released lady bugs to nature and each classroom created recycled sculpture 

from recycled materials donated by families. As we move into May, we are looking forward to 

celebrating our teachers for Teacher Appreciation Week and planning for a fun-filled summer. 

We also celebrate Mothers!! Happy Mothers Day! 

  

Sincerely, 

Kristen Suh, Principal  

  

Teacher Appreciation Week  

Please join us in celebrating Teacher Appreciation Week (May 2-6). Our enthusiastic and caring 

teachers make learning fun every day for our students. Teacher’s Favorites can be found at front 

desk.   

  

Pre-K Celebrations  

We will celebrate the accomplishments of our Pre-K students on Friday, June 10th at 7:00 pm.  

More information to follow! 

  

Cubby Refresh  

Our students love spending time outdoors and we want to make sure we take ample advantage 

of the nice weather. Please make sure to refresh the spare clothing in your child’s cubby. Take 

home anything that no longer fits and leave a spare set of well-fitting, weather-appropriate 

clothes. 

 

Mother’s Day Muffins for MOM 

We celebrate moms on Friday, May 6th with “Muffins for Moms” at 3 pm! Moms are invited to 

join their child’s class for some muffins and lemonade! 



Important Dates 

May 2nd-6th – Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 6th- Muffins for MOMS at 3pm 

May 8th – Happy Mother’s Day 

May 30th – School closed for Memorial Day 

May 31st – End of Month Folders go home 

 


